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Submission: I don’t believe Upper a Hunter Shire Council should be applying for a rate variation. I believe that they should
better manage the funds they already have. If they can’t budget the funds they have now, they shouldn’t be rewarded with more
funds from hard working rate payers. This council seems to spend funds on things that aren’t needed/wanted (bailing twine blue
horse) before spending money in areas that need it - water for Murrurundi, local roads in all towns.





